
4. TAYLORS MISTAKE ROAD – STAGE TWO 
 
 The Board received a report on the results of consultation on stage two of the Taylors Mistake Road 

reconstruction, and the decision to proceed with construction design.  Brian Neill (Traffic Engineer, City 
Streets Unit) tabled an amended plan of the proposed reconstruction. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


